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Sam Thompson
4480 Stone Barn Road
Milford, MI 48042

Dear Mr. Thompson: .

On September 26,.1986,'you provided the. U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission's
Region III Office with information indicating the former Director of Nuclear
Security at the Detroit Edison Company's Fermi Nuclear Plant may have furnished
incomplete information to the Region III staff. The Region III Office
processed your information as an allegation and forwarded your concerns to the
Nuclear Regulatory Consnission's Office of Investigations for followup.

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the Office of Investigations
has administratively closed the investigation due to a lack of investigator
resources. While the potential wrongdoing aspect of your concerns was not
investigated, the Region III Office did review the technical aspects of your '

concerns. Unfortunately I cannot provide you with a copy of the documentation
pertaining to the Region III review of your concerns since those documents
contain specific information pertaining to the physical security of. the Fermi
Plant. As such, that information is exempt from public disclosure under the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission's rules and regulations. Hcwever, I'can assure
you that the Region III Office has reviewed your concerns and all of the

- technical aspects have been resolved.

Your cooperation with us in this metter was appreciated..

Charles H. Weil-
Investigation and

Compliance Specialist
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